FROM: THE RT.HON. SIR KEITH JOSEPH, Bt. MP .,

RJ/SMC

Michael Heseltine Esq., MP. 29th August 1978

Thank you for your letter of 18th
August. I note all the points you make and
think it is an excellent idea for Hugh - to whom
I am copylng this letter - to he encouraged
to put forward his thesis as qualified by
your comments in aiarticle, as you suggest -~
and hope that he will do so.

Perhaps Margaret -~ to whom I am copylng
this letter - would like to see the final
draft before it goes to the Estates Gazette.
and T would be grateful, if Hugh agrees, if
Aangus and T might have a copy too, please,
when you and he are satisfied with it.

c.c. Rt.Hon. Mrs. Margaret
Thatchexr, MP
Eugh Rossi Esq., MP.
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